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What have we been learning? 

  Over the last 3 weeks we have been taking part in the virtual Winter School Games, we 
have all loved the challenges we have done to date. Here are some action photos!!!       

                            

 

                                

 

 

 

 

In English, this week, we used our ELLI power of imagination to imagine that we were Lily 
and we started our diary entries as if we had just spent a day in the garden. We remembered 
that as we were Lily we needed to write in the first person. 

In Maths, we have continued to learn different methods including partitioning and an 
unmarked number line to answer addition questions. Although many of us found these 
methods tricky, we have showed super perseverance to use them.  

In Geography we used our homework and told each other through a speaking and listening 
activity, all we had found out about India. The children all had some fantastic facts and we 
will be carrying on using them next week. The homework was so brilliant, we have made a 
great display in the classroom. 
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Next Term 

Following on from our Geography and all the facts 
we have found out about India, we are now going 
to put this information into a PowerPoint over the 
coming weeks. Once our PowerPoints are finished, 
we will be uploading them to Google Classroom for 
you to see! 

In Maths, we will be moving onto looking at 
subtraction. We will be subtracting ones from a 
two-digit number and subtracting tens from a two-
digit number. We will be using tens frames, 
numicom, dienes and other equipment to help us 
with our subtraction! 

In English, we will be continuing with our diaries in 
the role of Lily, we will be trying to add feelings 
and thoughts as we write our diaries. 

Other News 

 

Please do look on Google Classroom every week 
for the home learning. We are using our home 
learning this term to prepare the children for the 
upcoming Phonics Screening Assessment, so the 
children need to practise reading those real and 
nonsense words.  

This week in class, all of the children were tested 
on their common exception words. It was brilliant 
to see how many more words they knew from 
Term One. Those children who still have some 
words to learn, will now have their new common 
exception words on Google Classroom. 

 


